
 

   

         

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
School Uniform  
It has come to my attention that since returning to school after the Christmas break, a number of 
children are wearing a selection of garments and footwear that do not comply with our School 
Uniform Policy. 
 
We have a compulsory school uniform and P.E. kit, which we expect all pupils to wear. This helps 
pupils feel equal to their peers in terms of appearance and ensures pupils are appropriately dressed 
for the various learning activities throughout the school day. 
 
Our uniform consists of –  
Navy or Black trousers, skirt or pinafore 
Navy sweatshirt or cardigan (with the school logo) 
Red polo short (school logo optional) 
Black school shoes. 
 
P.E. kit  
Navy shorts, plain white round neck T-shirt with school logo and trainers for outdoor lessons (dark-
coloured tracksuits may be worn in the winter months). 
It is essential that all children change for a PE lesson, it is particularly important that children change 
their footwear. 
 
Jewellery  
Smart watches, necklaces, bracelets, and any hoop or drop earrings; are NOT permitted in school at 
all. However plain stud earrings are permitted, but they MUST be removed for PE lessons (pupils must 
tape up their earrings if they are unable to be removed).   
 
Outdoor Footwear 
Our grass areas are very muddy at this time of year and children wishing to access these during 
playtimes will need to have a separate pair of outdoor shoes that they can change into. These could 
be wellies or an old pair of trainers. This helps to keep the corridors and classrooms mud free! 
 
All items of clothing, including coats and PE kits must be named. 
 
A full copy of our School Uniform policy can be found on the school website. 
 
Yours sincerely 
M Walker 

Mr M Walker 
Headteacher 
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